
 

Arts Student Affairs 

 

Dear New and Returning Arts Students - 

As some of you are still adjusting your schedules for fall quarter, we wanted to 
provide you with the following enrollment updates that may impact your planning: 

FRIDAY, 8/22 at NOON PDT - NEW ONLY RESTRICTION LIFTS:  

“NewOnly” restrictions only allow new/incoming students to register for these 
courses. Once lifted, these courses will be open to all students, unless there is an 
additional restriction. For restriction lift dates in other departments, check the 
Schedule of Classes. 

MONDAY, 8/25 at NOON PDT - ARTS MAJOR/SCHOOL RESTRICTIONS LIFTS:  

"L" and "N" restrictions limit enrollment in Art, Dance, Drama, and Music courses to 
Arts majors and students within the School of the Arts. Once lifted, some of these 
courses will be open to all students regardless of major or school. For restriction lift 
dates in other departments, check the Schedule of Classes. 

TUESDAY, 9/2 at NOON PDT - UNIT INCREASE LIFTS: 

The 18-unit limit restriction will lift for all students to 20 units. Continuing students 
who completed the Unit Increase Survey* will also have their units increased on that 
day. *New students are not eligible to request an increase above 20 units for fall 
quarter. 

MONDAY, 9/15 @ 5PM PDT - FEE PAYMENT DEADLINE: Please do not miss this 
deadline or you will be dropped from your courses and we cannot guarantee that you 
will be able to get back into them. On how to pay your fees, please check 
the payment options. Remember to look through the tuition and fees to understand 
cost breakdown and check your ZotAccount to see the charges on your account or to 
resolve a financial hold. Please check with the UCI Financial Aid and 
Scholarships office for any questions regarding financial aid. 

https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=0b19f39e-f428-42f5-9a1b-3203a4c2c086&ZotMailId=xDe0iL6l5S2oDiH+1GloaQ==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=b8c18564-05c8-4b6c-b352-b33a5d06875c&ZotMailId=QQJkm6jWI+vZHauyqBxpgQ==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=d281ce05-a995-4365-89f1-10c9546a6ee4&ZotMailId=SukQ8i0Mxw1/YH4dmMLOsA==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=acdd612c-9bd7-4f85-a6a2-058a2f29fc3a&ZotMailId=UKqttmgPsNXZ2c6y/ZArig==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=2ca8ff17-5305-4ed4-bc1d-19c0e016cb43&ZotMailId=JWHOhVxD0TX5eDxKI+a+KQ==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=2ca8ff17-5305-4ed4-bc1d-19c0e016cb43&ZotMailId=JWHOhVxD0TX5eDxKI+a+KQ==


ACADEMIC CALENDAR: Check the Academic Calendar for important dates for the 
upcoming academic year. This includes registration and financial deadlines.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us 
at artscounselor@uci.edu during our office hours (M-F, 9AM-12PM & 1-4PM). 
 

Best regards, 

The Arts Student Affairs Team 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

University of California, Irvine 

e: artscounselor@uci.edu 

appts: https://appointments.web.uci.edu/default.aspx?office=13 

w: www.arts.uci.edu/students 
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